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• The guidelines, application and terms and conditions for postgraduate programmes 
scholarships were reviewed, including a new online form for students to apply. The 
recommendations of this very substantive review were finalised, refined and 
approved. 

• The deadlines for applications were discussed and coordinated between the priority 
group scholarships and the programme scholarships, so that appropriate decision 
making around applicants for multiple scholarships is assured. A highly collaborative 
model has been agreed. 

• A plan for Professional Development of Level 9&10 supervisors was approved, 
noting that it was decided that until this can be developed as a badge, no further 
mandatory requirements should be placed on supervisors. Discussions with Te Puna 
Ako are underway. 
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